
Experiments in J-PARC

To perform neutron scattering 
experiments in the highest 
magnetic fields, we are 
developing new apparatus.

During the last experiment in J-
PARC, we took these photos. 
We got both good results and 
nice foods. 

I Hope that new apparatus leads 
our project to great success.

Y. Kohama


